
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
For  

W/WW #20-01 
Engineering Consultant Services 

for 
 The Design and Construction of the Nicholson Landfill 

Groundwater Treatment Facility 
 
 
 

 The County Commissioners of Kent County, Maryland, a body corporate and 
politic, is requesting proposals from qualified consultants to provide professional 
engineering services for the design and construction of a groundwater treatment facility 
for the County’s closed Nicholson Landfill, in accordance with Chapter 49 of the Code of 
Public Local Laws of Kent County.  Interested bidders may obtain specifications from the 
Procurement Officer, Kent County Department of Public Works, 709 Morgnec Road, 
Chestertown, Maryland 21620, telephone # (410) 810-5950. 
 
 A pre-bid meeting is scheduled for 10:00 a.m., March 9, 2020 at the Kent County 
Public Works Complex, 709 Morgnec Road, Chestertown, Maryland 21620. 
 
 Proposals will be received at the Office of the County Administrator (“Bid 
Receipt Office”) 400 High Street, Chestertown, Maryland 21620, until 2:00 p.m., April 1, 
2020. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


